

Reeve+ Canal





## STEPPING STONES Crisis Society

Dear Reeve & Council to the MD. of Bunnyville,

on benalf of our team, of community members we serve, we wanted to extend our heartest thanks for your support towards our new shelter to transitional thusing project! With support from our community like you we will continue to deliver crucial supports to services to survers of violence in the Laveland. Thank you for supporting

MISSIM + INTIM!



Box 419, Cold Lake AB T9M 1P1 780-594-5095 | info@steppingstonessociety.ca steppingstonessociety.ca

Municipal District of Bonnyville No.87 Bag Service 1010 4905 50 Avenue Bonnyville AB T9N 2J7 April 25, 2024

Dear MD of Bonnyville,

On behalf of Stepping Stones Crisis Society, I would like to sincerely thank you for your recent donation to our organization.

Since the Stepping Stones Crisis Society was formed our main priority has been to provide safe and secure shelter and support to women and children in crisis, to assist individuals and families by providing resources and community support, and to educate the public and create partnerships to prevent family violence and build stronger communities. It is a direct result of contributions from people like you that we can offer all these services to families in Cold Lake, Bonnyville, and the surrounding communities.

Again, thank you for making all this possible.

Sincerely,

Susan White Executive Director

Stepping Stones Crisis Society

director@steppingstonessociety.ca